
From: Thomas V. Johnston <tvjnd@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2022 12:53 PM 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: IN SUPPORT OF FILE NUMBER 220401 

 

Good Afternoon, 
 
I know that the meeting is happening in less than an hour so it may be too late, but I wanted to add a note 
of support. 
 
I believe this project will be an improvement to the neighborhood and a benefit to the businesses along 
Downer Ave. 
Modern construction with modern amenities support modern technology is vital to keeping the 
neighborhood and the city of Milwaukee an attractive place for young professionals to settle, find work 
and be happy with their choice. 
 
The care that the development team has taken to make sure that aesthetic of the new building matches 
the neighborhood indicates that the team really cares about the neighborhood and the history, and the 
legacy they will leave behind.  
 
Making improvement to the accessibility to the church is nothing short of outstanding. 
 
The addition of parking, is going to ensure that streets continue to have ample parking for the residents 
and the visitor to Downer Ave. 
 
With city budgets as tight as they are, I am very much in favor of adding tax base. 
 
Thank You 
 
Tom Johnston 
414-217-3316 
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